Memo

Approval of Details
(Pursuant to Condition q) (Camden

2007/1265P



Environmental Health Team

London Borough of Camden

Town Hall

Argyle Street

London WC1H 8EQ

Phone:

020 7974 2638

Fax:

020 7974 6955/5517

E-mail:

env.health@camden.gov.uk

Date:

28/02/07

To:

Adele Castle

From:

Darren Beesley

Re:

58/59 Highgate West Hill – 2005/3591/P

Adele

I have reviewed the site investigation report and human health risk assessment for this development. I understand that you have been forwarded a copy separately. I consider that the investigation has been carried out appropriately and I agree with the recommendations of the report.

On the basis that there will be no soft landscaped areas incorporated into the final scheme I agree that no remediation measures are necessary.

If soft landscaped areas are included then the applicant should use a 600mm cover layer of clean imported soil to protect future users.

In addition the applicant should consult Thames Water on requirements for protecting incoming water services as suggested in the report.

I am able to recommend discharge of the condition on this basis. Should you need clarification please contact me on extension 2638.

Yours sincerely

Darren Beesley

Environmental Health Team

Tel: 020 7974 2638

EGENE TO THE """ ***#\$/**

Director: Peter Bishop